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February 21, 2023 

 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Santa Fe County RPF 2023-0132-CORR/APS Radio 

Frequency Identification (RFID) Inmate Tracking System for the Santa 

Fe County Adult Detention Facility 

 

 

Dear Offerors, 

 

The above referenced RFP issued on January 29, 2023 for the Radio Frequency Identification 

(RFID) Inmate Tracking System for the Santa Fe County Adult Detention Facility has been 

cancelled.  It has been determined to be in the best interest of the County to cancel this RFP 

pursuant to Santa Fe Purchasing Regulations; Policy Section 51 CANCELLATION OF 

SOLICITATIONS. 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Santa Fe County. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Amanda Patterson-Sanchez 

Procurement Planner Analyst 

Santa Fe County Purchasing   


